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We thank the community for providing feedback on the 
concept design for the proposed Double Bay Wharf Upgrade. 

Consultation snapshot 

114 154 Over 24,100 
submissions received drop-in session people were reached 
during consultation attendees during consultation 

Consultation report now 
available 
The consultation report 
summarises the feedback we 
received and our responses. 

View it on our website: 
nswroads.work/doublebaywharf 

Next steps 
Community feedback is important and will help inform the detailed design and construction of 
the project. 
A Review of Environmental Factors for the proposal will be publicly displayed for comment later 
this year. 
We will continue to keep the community updated as the project progresses. 

SUBSCRIBE | For updates on this project email wharfupgradeprogram@transport.nsw.gov.au 



  

Here’s what we learnt from survey respondents: 

40% 
use the 
wharf weekly 

The top three wharf facilities: 

68% 
walk to the wharf 

Protection from Safety 
the weather and security 

30% 
fnd it diˇcult to 
access the wharf 

Look and feel 
of the space 

Contact us 
For more information: 

wharfupgradeprogram@transport.nsw.gov.au 1800 770 973 nswroads.work/doublebaywharf 

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your 
area. If you require the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call Transport Projects on 1800 770 973. 
The interpreter will then assist with your translation. 


